

Town of Swampscott, Hadley Elementary School

Swampscott School Building Committee Meeting #15

Date & Time:

8:00AM on September 26, 2013

Location:

Swampscott Middle School

Attended

Swampscott School Building Committee (SSBC):

Joseph Crimmins, SSBC Chair (JC)

Edward Cronin, SPS Business Manager (EC) Garrett Baker, Member, MCPPO Certified (GB) Thomas Younger, Town Administrator (TY) via phone

Barry Greenfield, Board Selectmen (BG)

Nancy Hanlon, Teacher SPS (NH)

Glenn Paster, Communication & Marketing Professional (GP)

Carin Marshall, School Committee Member (CM)

collaborative partners (CP):

Paul Kalous (PK)

Inger Hamre-Foley (IF)

Mount Vernon Group Architects (MVG):

Al Cuevas, AIA (AC)

The purpose of the meeting is to move the Hadley Elementary School Project forward.

Motion: That the minutes of meeting # 14, dated September 24, 2013 be accepted.

Motion by: Glenn Paster Seconded: Carin Marshall

Vote: Unanimous

Next Meeting:

The next School Building Committee meeting date and time is still to be determined.